

2021 Holy Cross Parish and School Auction

Spring 2021

Dear Friend of Holy Cross Parish and School,

We are excited to announce the **Second Virtual Annual Auction** of Holy Cross Parish and School which will take place Monday, November 29 through Sunday, December 5, 2021. The past year has been one of many unexpected challenges - a year of hardship and loss for many. It has also been a year of perseverance and heroic efforts, especially from our school community. In a year where so many children were unable to attend school in person, our students returned to campus in September 2020 and thrived all year during in-person and remote instruction. We are committed to continuing to provide students with an academically strong and values-based education within a loving environment. Funds raised from this event will support that commitment by providing students with current technology including interactive whiteboards and student devices and also making important campus improvements.

Last year's Auction raised over \$73,000! If you supported the 2020 Virtual Annual Auction, thank you! Your generosity was integral in bridging the gap between the cost of tuition and the cost to educate students. Your support enabled students to thrive in a loving environment where they are known as individuals and challenged to reach their natural abilities. With your steady support, they will continue to develop a deep sense of confidence, creativity, compassion and character, which will provide a solid foundation for them well in the future.

We hope you will consider being a sponsor or donating an item to the 2021 Auction. This event is the major fundraiser of our school year. To make a donation, please complete the attached procurement form and return it to the address indicated. Your tax-deductible donation of an item, gift certificate, or sponsorship will be prominently acknowledged and highlighted on our school website. Your business will also be featured in a "Thank You" ad in the Santa Cruz Sentinel.

There is no greater blessing than to serve in Catholic education and have a positive impact on the spiritual and educational formation of a child. We are deeply grateful for your support of Holy Cross School, and we will remember you in our prayers. Thank you for your generosity and support of Holy Cross Parish and School.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (831) 423-4447 ext. 11 or email me at patty.patano@holycsc.org.

Blessings.

Patty Patano Principal

> 150 Emmet Street Santa Cruz, CA 95060 Phone: (831) 423-4447 <u>www.holycsc.org</u>